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 Friday 31st January 2025   

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Elder Consultation Day 

 

We are inviting Y6 Elder parents/ carers to attend their child’s consultation meeting on the evening of 

Thursday 13th February 2025 from 8:30am-6:30pm. Appointments should be made via the Arbor app. Please 

can we ask that all parents/carers attend this vitally important meeting. 

 

If you have other children at school, they will be offered their parents evening appointment from 3.45pm 

onwards on Thursday 13th February 2025.  

 

On Friday 31st January 2025 from 4pm, we will activate the booking system on Arbor for you to select a time 

convenient for you.  This can be found when logging into your child’s Arbor account via the app, if you have more 

than one child then you will need to select the siblings account to book their parents’ evening time.   

 

We advise parents/carers to book your consultation slot as soon as possible to ensure you get the best time to 

suit you, we will close the booking system on Friday 7th February 2025 at 9am prompt. 

 

During this time, we will be able to discuss your child’s baseline assessment, looking at possible next steps, as 

well as how you can continue to help and support your child. 

 

We wish to highlight to you all, the importance of good attendance throughout Year 6. We understand that, at 

times, your child may be absent from school, for instance when recovering from a sickness bug. However, any 

absence from school will impact your child’s learning and it is imperative that all children strive for 100% 

attendance. We ask that you support us with this as we move in to the new academic year, this will help us to 

best support your child in the run-up to SATs.  

 

A reminder to you all that SATS club for all Year 6 pupils, has now begun. We hope that you will support all of 

the above, as in previous years it has been very successful in helping us to support our children in the run-up to 

their SATS.  

 

With kind regards,  

Miss Gordon 


